!enl: !!eplem!er!!! !Z

To: Planning
Subject: Application ref 2015/3283/P

Dear SirlMadam

| own the mews house adjoining 13 Augustine Road. From the revised plans which
have been submitted it appears the existing property will be converted into various
residential properties with 11 bedrooms in total.

| have endured months of noise and disruption as the current works are being
carried out, and will endure many more yet. However, | have very specific concerns
around the number of potential residents in the renovated property. As you are
aware, the distance between the main and mews houses on Augustine Road /
Murray Mews is extremely small (basically just the size of the garden) and during
most of the year we have ongoing noise issues arising from adjoining properties in
the evenings. | am extremely concerned that increasing the number of potential
residents to such a large degree will compound the existing noise issues, especially
as it appears the length of the garden is effectively being shortened.

I'd like to understand what, if anything, is being done to address the noise issues.
Sincerely
S Ditta

12 Murray Mews London NW1 9RJ
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